
 

ISM/TEM/Cologne parent meeting June 22 

 
 
 
9th June 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Etone College MFL trip to Cologne 
 
A meeting has been arranged for parents, carers and pupils on Wednesday 22nd 
June at 5.00pm in the main hall. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to give you all the required information for the trip 
including departure and arrival times, COVID testing requirements, the itinerary, 
appropriate clothing, spending money etc.   You will also have the opportunity to 
meet the staff that will be accompanying your child on the trip.  
 
In order to ensure we have all passports for departure day, please bring your child’s 
passport with you to the meeting.  This will be locked in the school safe until the trip 
departs on Monday 11th July. If your child has not yet returned their overseas 
medical consent form please could you also bring this to the meeting as your child 
will be unable to travel without it. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact 
Miss Dunkley in school 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
 
  


